Sagebrush Quit Guid



next meeting: Mon. Feb. 13

President: Lorraine B. HI everyone! As I write this, the deep freeze is about to hit again...but this time the end is near with above zero temperatures forecast for the weekend...I will believe it when I see it!! Remember to bring your President's Challenge Blocks to Mondays meeting. February's blocks and directions will be waiting for you. A reminder I may be out of action for a couple of meetings. Marie, Julie and "the gang" will be stepping up and I am sure you won't even notice my absence. If you are participating in the Mystery quilt, another set of directions have been sent out...I can see the end, and I am ONLY a few steps behind...LOL. Something to do when I am home for 6 weeks...although I don't think even 6 weeks will make much of a dent in the UFO pile. Sandy sent out a new number to the UFO group, and this really is a good way for me to focus on completing one project a month. My current project was purchased in 2010 when Thimbleberries was still going strong, better finished later than never. I hope to see many of you at the meeting on Monday. If the roads are sloppy and slippery, drive carefully. Bye for now,

Committee Projects: Jeri B. - Next Work Day is February 11 - I surely will understand if you don't want to leave the warmth of your home!. The bins have had to be removed from storage at Katja's and are now stored at my house. They will be at Katja's on Community Project Day; please drop in if you need to browse through them, otherwise phone me and we will make arrangements. We are doing well and have a few quilts waiting to be taken to the hospital as they need them.

Enjoy the cold by quilting up a storm!

Program: Bev Mc. At our next meeting, we will be cutting out squares for I-Spy kits. Please bring a cutting board, rotary cutter & ruler to the meeting. All fabric will be supplied, but if you have any that is suitable for children, and that you think you can't use, feel free to bring it.

from your grateful Quilt Show Chair Person: Julie O.

We are boogying along just fine. The door prize quilt is being put together now that all the blocks are done, we have three "yes pleases" for the merchants mall already and are fine tuning our quilt stand needs. The sales table is filling up nicely. Good work all of you. Bev will have more requests yet I'm sure and remember our cutting bee at this meeting. We will have room for a larger number of smaller quilts and wall hangings than large quilts so please start looking through your finished (and maybe not yet finished) items and make a plan. I know I have seen some stunning things coming through show and tell and have spoken to a few folks who have to call for a 'return to sender temporarily' for some of their things. Let's keep up the momentum ladies.

Workshops: Sandy M.

Next Quilt Till You Wilt is coming very soon Saturday, February 18 from 9am to 9 pm at the Japanese Cultural Centre on Vernon Avenue...

Linda K is going to be teaching a

Meshwork Class, or also known as Woven Tops

for pillows or small wallhangings, Linda was very gracious to offer this class at no charge for the Workshop Committee, but if you can donate about \$10 to go towards the rental of the room, we would appreciate your help.

Linda starts the class between 9 and 9:30 am, and it goes for an hour or two. If you are coming for just the class, you don't need your sewing machine. But please bring it if you are staying all day or part of it. We will just do our own dinners, usually we buy Chinese or Mexican, or whatever...Hope to see you there! If you need the supply list, just email me, and I can send it to you, or see me Monday at the guild meeting.





How are your Gypsy Wife Quilts coming? We have been having a group of ladies who took the class in November, working like busy bees, getting progress done with the blocks and some are starting on the strips. It's been great fun getting together to work on this, with support and encouragement for each other. Many thanks to Doreen F. for booking the room at KSV for us.

Also, I started a new FaceBook Group, continuing with my UFO Theme,, It's called "Quilting UFO Group" and please join if you wish. Just make a list of 12 UFO's and I will announce a number each month of which UFO you work on next!! It's great fun and wonderful to get some projects finished.

Mark your Calendar for our last QTYW of the year, on April 8, 2017.